
 
 
 

NON-DOMESTIC RATE PAYERS (NNDR) COMMITTEE –  
30TH JANUARY 2023 

 
 
SUBJECT: DRAFT BUDGET PROPOSALS FOR 2023/24 

 
REPORT BY: CORPORATE DIRECTOR FOR EDUCATION AND CORPORATE 

SERVICES 

 

 
 

1.1 The attached report details the Draft Budget Proposals for 2023/24. 
 
1.2 The Non-Domestic Ratepayers Committee is asked to consider and comment upon the 

content of the report prior to Final Budget Proposals being presented to Cabinet and 
Council in February 2023. 

 
  
Author: E Sullivan, Senior Committee Services Officer 
 
 
Appendices: 
Appendix Report to Special Cabinet – 18th January 2023 
 


